MUNICIPAL CITY CLERK’S OFFICE

CITY OF HOBOKEN
HOBOKEN, NEW JERSEY 07030
(201) 420-2074

JAMES J. FARINA
MUNICIPAL CITY CLERK

April 10, 2017

Re: Sheillah Dallara and Aaron Dallara
Dear Mr. Keim:

Please accept this correspondence in response to your letter dated April 7, 2017. Notwithstanding the
objections contained in your letter, the City is accepting the nominating petitions for the office of local
Demaocratic Party Committee for Ward 2, District 1 for the June 6, 2017 primary election of Sheillah
Dallara and Aaron Dallara. Significantly, the Clerk was timely provided correspondence dated April 3,
2017 and April 6, 2017 from Assemblyman Vincent Prieto and Mayor Dawn Zimmer, advising that both
individuals were running as part of the Hudson County Democratic Organization. Pursuant to N.J.S.A.
19:23-20, both candidates properly amended the documentation provided to the Clerk’s office so as to
remedy any defect by timely submitting the appropriate forms within the deadline to amend. In
addition, as to the objection that there are only two signatures on the petition, please be advised that
based upon the amount of votes received within the district at the last election, that is a sufficient
number of signatures. Accordingly, both candidates will be placed on the ballot for the June 6, 2017
primary election.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,
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James J. Farina
Hoboken Municipal City Clerk



